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End of Addendum #1 

Question 1 – What prompted the Town to conduct this study? 

Answer: The study has been on the Town’s capital list for several years. This last winter, a 
relatively small slough of the soil was observed, so the RFP was initiated.  

 

Question 2 – Are there any utilities on 2nd Avenue and have they had any performance 
issues? 

Answer: Yes there are utilities, see map below. There have NOT been any performance 
issues. 

 

Question 3 – Are there any budget limitations for this project? 

Answer: The Town’s budget is $35,000. 

 

Question 4 – What timelines need to be met for the design and/or construction of this 
project? 

Answer: There is not a deadline for this work, although a reasonable length of time should 
be included in the proposal. Construction needs are not yet identified. If the results lead 
staff to recommend a capital project, it will be in the 2025 budget at the earliest, unless the 
findings were urgent. 

 

Utilities: The map below illustrates the Town utilities in the area and the general 
alignment/extents. For more detailed information please contact BC One Call or Maggie 
Robinson at mrobinson@ladysmith.ca. 
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